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Police Seek Whereabouts of Costly Equipment
(KAIR)--A valuable piece of farm equipment is missing, stolen from an Atchison
location last month.

Police Chief Mike Wilson tells MSC News an investigation is launched to find out
who's responsible for stealing the Vermeer R23 twin rake. “It was reported stolen
from a shed, located at the Atchison County Auction Company, in the 2100 block
of Main. The theft occurred sometime between August 23 and August 30. We are
following up on that case, and attempting to locate that stolen twin rake.”

The missing equipment is valued at $15,000.

Anyone with information related to its whereabouts, or who was involved in the
theft, is urged to contact Atchison Police.
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